Notice of Proposed Sale of Wilden Heights Water Company

September 24, 2002

The Wilden Heights Water Company, which is your water utility, and which is owned by Ron and Nancy Minton, has applied to the Missouri Public Service Commission for authority to sell and transfer the water system assets to the Wilden Heights Homeonwers Association.  

Mr. and Mrs. Minton have moved out of town, and as such the Homeowners Association has already begun operation of the water system on behalf of Wilden Heights Water Company.  The actual sale of the system will not take place until after the Public Service Commission approves the sale.  Your homeowners association intends to continue charging the existing water rates initially after the sale.  As an association comprised of the residents and water users, the water utility operation would not be subject to the jurisdiction of the Public Service Commission after the sale takes place.

If you have comments regarding the sale of this water utility, you may contact the Missouri Public Service Commission, or the Office of the Public Counsel which represents the public on matters before the Commission, with your comments within the next 15 days: 


Missouri Public Service Commission
The Office of the Public Counsel


PO Box 360




PO Box 7800


Jefferson City, MO  65102


Jefferson City, MO  65102

Telephone 800 392-4211 


Telephone 573 751-4857

e-mail  pscinfo@mail.state.mo.us 
e-mail   mopco@mail.state.mo.us
Sincerely, 

Ron and Nancy Minton, owners of Wilden Heights Water Company
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